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Newsletter : 

14th October 2022 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Looking after me 

 

Mag 7 value: looking after the 

school  

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

As we near the end of our first term, now is a good time to talk about the curriculum we teach in school. One of my 
main responsibilities in school is ensuring that what we teach the children is challenging enough and gives the children 
the knowledge they need in all subjects. I’m sure you will have asked your children what they have learnt in school    
today and are likely to have had the response I get from my son of nothing! So one way to get a real answer to that 
question is to ask them about specifics, something Mr Booth mentioned in last week’s newsletter. For example in     
Robins, Sparrows and Wrens they have been looking at how times have changed since the 1980s. They have learnt 
about fashion, technology and toys. In Puffins and Kingfishers they have been learning about what life was like for     
children during the reign of Queen Victoria. Hummingbirds, Falcons, Eagles and Kestrels have learnt about the             
Anglo-Saxon period of English history and how England became one united kingdom. Of course these are very broad 
topics and just history but if you want to find out what the children have learnt specifically or in any other subjects, you 
can find all the information on the school website where we have plans for the whole year (click here to be taken to the 
curriculum pages on the school website), as well as a more in depth summary of each subject on the class pages. (Click 
here) 

 

I had the pleasure of refereeing the school football team yesterday afternoon in their first game of the season. This was 
a cup game against Orchid Vale and despite growing into the game and showing real resilience they lost 9-1. The score 
line doesn't reflect how well the team did for their first time playing together. I’m sure they will continue to get better 
as their confidence builds. Well done to the team on sticking to it and not letting their heads drop. 
 

Today’s assembly was a harvest assembly by Mrs Young where she talked to the children about harvest and told them 
the story of The Enormous Turnip. Thank you to everyone who donated food items for the collection. On Monday Mrs 
Young’s assembly was about looking out for ourselves, as part of World Mental Health Day. She talked to the children 
about the importance of talking and sharing how they are feeling. 
 

Don’t forget Parents’ Evening next week - there are still some free appointments if you haven’t managed to make one 
yet. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Mr Quinn 
 

https://www.sevenfieldsprimary.org/curriculum/
https://www.sevenfieldsprimary.org/curriculum/
https://www.sevenfieldsprimary.org/class-pages/
https://www.sevenfieldsprimary.org/class-pages/
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Mrs Still   

Miss Mitchell   

Miss Goss 316 Alarah-Mae 31 

Miss Grimwood 508 Blayde 52 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Demain 222 Rosie 23 

Miss Smith  344 Harley 17 

Mrs Shipman 207 Alexie 12 

Mr Bagley 136 Adam 28 

Miss Martin 800 Chester/Maaz 54 

Miss Jessop 274 Harry 17 

Mr Donnelly 580 Alexie 46 

Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to   
anyone who has been 

nominated by your 
teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on 
your  

achievements ! 

Butterflies    

Fireflies  Josh for trying hard in phonics Lillie-Rose for always being a good friend  

Bumblebees Maddison for working hard on her  
activities 

Jaxon for always settling to learn quickly  

Robins Madison for trying her best this week  Macie for looking after the school this 
week  

Sparrows Corey for working really hard on his 
Maths 

Darcie-Mae for trying really hard with her 
letter in English 

Wrens Rosie for great effort in Maths this week  Bailey for great effort in phonics 

Puffins Jayden for working hard to improve his 
handwriting  

Rayyan for working hard to improve his 
presentation  

Kingfishers TJ for being resilient and always trying 
his best with his work 

Noah for always being a role model to 
others in his behaviour and learning  

Hummingbirds Charlie for his outstanding effort in 
Maths this week  

Michael for showing perseverance in all 
subjects and doing his best 

Falcons Lacey for working hard to improve her 
presentation in her Maths book  

Maaz for always settling to learn quickly 

Eagles Darcy for putting some great effort into 
her homework  

Tyler for including some great              
imagination in his journal writing  

Kestrels  Harry for contributing well in lessons 
and always working hard  

Catherine for drafting an excellent journal 
in English  

Special mentions   

Attendance  

Fireflies  

Bumblebee Class  

Robin Class 89.00 

Sparrow Class 90.50 

Wren Class 91.41 

Puffin Class 97.50 

Kingfisher Class 95.83 

Hummingbird Class 94.12 

Falcon Class 93.45 

Kestrel Class 94.21 

Eagle Class 87.65 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to: 

Puffins 
This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

Falcons  

 

Congratulations 

and well done 
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House points totals this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   188 

 

Slieve Donard   169 

 

Ben Nevis   155 

 

Scafell Pike   185 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winners is: 

Liam for making excellent choices and 

working hard in class  

 

They are back! Hot chocolate Fridays have returned and we would like to say a huge well done to the following      

children for receiving the most dojos in their class this week:  

Harry, Alexie, Rosie, Harley, Blayde, Adam, Chester and Maaz 
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Falcons took part in their first fencing lesson today. This weeks star of the week was Taylor 

Well done  

 

Play and learn with butterfly 

class  



 5 

 

 

 

 

Bumblebees and 
Fireflies made box 
pictures inspired 

by the book ‘Not A 
box’  

Sparrows took part in a dance workshop  

Kestrels 
have been 

draft    
writing in 

their    
journals 
during   
English  
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There were so many book reviews handed in that 6 tokens were won by 
the following children: 

KS1 

Jessica, Harry and Miya 

KS2 

Logan, Isla and Abdul 

Well done to each of you 

 

We have had a couple of special mentions this week 

sent in from Miss Jessop and Miss Smith, these go to 

Seth who helped a friend when they really needed 

some support and got them through a tricky moment 

and to Tegan and Gracie-Belle who are always     

modelling the magnificent 7 to everyone.  
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Information: 

Last day of term      
Wednesday 19th October 
return day Monday 31st    

October  


